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ITEM 5.  OTHER EVENTS

         In anticipation of closing a major refinancing, Veritas DGC Inc.
("Veritas") notified U.S. Bank National Association (the "Trustee") by letter
dated February 4, 2003 that Veritas is electing, subject to revocation of the
notice, to redeem (1) all of the securities designated 9 3/4% Senior Notes due
in 2003 (the "Initial Notes"), in the aggregate principal amount of $75,000,000,
issued pursuant to the Indenture dated as of October 23, 1996, between Veritas
and Fleet National Bank (the "First Indenture"), and (2) all of the securities
designated 9 3/4% Senior Notes due in 2003, Series B (the "Series B Notes"), and
all of the securities designated 9 3/4% Senior Notes due in 2003, Series C (the
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"Series C Notes," and together with the Series B Notes and the Initial Notes,
the "Senior Notes"), together in the aggregate principal amount of $60,000,000,
both issued pursuant to the Indenture dated as of October 28, 1998, between
Veritas and State Street Bank and Trust Company (the "Second Indenture," and
together with the First Indenture, the "Indentures"). The Redemption Date, as is
defined in the Indentures, is currently expected to be March 14, 2003. As is
provided in the Indentures, Veritas's notice to the Trustee is revocable until
written notice of redemption is given to the holders of the Senior Notes. The
Trustee has been instructed not give the notice of redemption to the holders of
the Senior Notes until Veritas specifically confirms that the notice should be
sent.

         Veritas can give no assurance that the anticipated refinancing will
occur or that the Senior Notes will be redeemed prior to their maturity in
October 2003.

                                    SIGNATURE

         Pursuant to the requirements of the Securities Exchange Act of 1934,
Registrant has duly caused this report to be signed on its behalf by the
undersigned, thereunto duly authorized.

                                    VERITAS DGC INC.
                                    (Registrant)

                                            /s/ Matthew D. Fitzgerald
                                    --------------------------------------------
                                              Matthew D. Fitzgerald
                                     Executive Vice President, Chief Financial
                                               Officer and Treasurer

Date:  February 5, 2003
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